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Moorpark Junior School 

Park Road 

Burslem 

Stoke-on-Trent 

Staffordshire 

ST6 1EL 

17th  May 2021  

moorpark@moorparkjunior.co.uk  

 

 

FOR PARENTS / CARERS OF CLOSE CONTACTS OF COVID-19 AT MOORPARK JUNIOR SCHOOL. 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Following a positive lateral flow test last week, the school followed the government 
guidelines and closed the year 6 bubble.  We have now received notification that a 
PCR test has been completed and this has come back negative.  We have contacted 
the DfE and have been advised that your child’s bubble can now reopen. 
 
Your child should return to school on Tuesday, 18th May, 2021.  
 
If your child has loaned a school laptop, please ensure this is returned with them 
on Tuesday, 18th May.  
 
Updated Entrance/Exit Information 
 
The entrance/exit for Year 6 will now be the current year 5 door (old year 6 door 
on the playground).  DO NOT use the main office entrance from now on. 
 
We thank you for your understanding and support in keeping everyone safe, please 
get in touch with school via email or telephone for any further information.   

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Peters.  

(Headteacher)  
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